
From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 11:01 AM 

To: Robert Cole; Steve Pappalardo; Clerk's Department; Attorney's Office; Mayor; Donna Conkling 

Cc: MJC49C@gmail.com; 'Marc Samwick'; 'Marc Samwick'; 'Carl Finger'; debpekarekbot@gmail.com; 

jveron.villagetrustee@gmail.com; Bill Stern 

Subject: Today's Scarsdale Inquirer  
  
26 August 2016 
  
Dear Mr. Pappalardo and Mayor Mark, 
  
I hope that you are having a good day.  This morning, I have been receiving emails and calls from 

residents who are stunned by today’s revelations on the front page of The Scarsdale Inquirer.  Not only 

does this prove, yet again, that the Village Assessor, only wanted to give the reval business to Ryan, it 

also calls into question what exactly did CNC selected officials or Village personnel know about  Tyler 

also wanting to compete for the reval business and was not given a chance?? How did only allowing 

Ryan to have the reval job impact taxpayers, now and in the long term?   
  
Additionally, I have long suspected that there are emails in my FOIL that are missing, and I have told you 

that. I see gaps in dates. Also every time that Albanese forwarded residents’ articles or letters to Ryan, 

even when he was no longer under contract, there is never an email response from Ryan. When 

Albanese or her staff write alleged field reviewer Semmelroggen, not once does he respond. Either a lot 

of communication is taking place by phone or emails are missing. Which is it? 
  
Have a good day. 
  
Best regards, 
Mayra Kirkendall-Rodriguez  
  
  
 


